
Thank you from the Heim family
On August 18th I entered into a battle with stage 4 throat cancer. We approached this battle as a family

and then as a community. Since that time I have completed the radiation and chemotherapy treatments to
destroy tumors in my throat and neck. At this time we are not sure of the treatment results.

Along the way we were graced as a family with a large outpouring of help, assistance and gifts from all
directions which has included Menomonie friends, Progressive Insurance. Glenwood City Teachers and
friends. This help included rides to and from treatments, food for dinners and gift cards and gifts for

Christmas.

This large response was both humbling and greatly appreciated. We want everyone to know how much this
meant to us as a family. We want to say thank you to the many people and families that provided this help.

Sincerely, Bob Heim and family.


